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Works notification | 14 May 2025
   

Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au  
Phone: 1300 482 651  
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au   

Dear staff, parents, carers and neighbours, 

We would like to advise that we will be undertaking ground resurfacing work and installing 
new stormwater drainage at Birchgrove Public School. 

The work will include:  

• replacing the existing softfall in the top playground closest to Birchgrove Road 

• removing all asphalt areas from Gow Street up to Building A and replacing with 
concrete  

• installing new stormwater pits to alleviate excess water retention in the school.   

This work will be completed in stages to minimise disruption to school operations. While works 
are underway, temporary fencing will be used to restrict sections of the playground and 
walkways for the safety of students and staff.  

We will ensure there is ample play space for students while this work is being carried out.  

Work will start on Saturday 17 May and is expected to be finished by Friday 18 July, weather 
and site conditions permitting. 

Work hours will be Monday to Friday 7 am to 5 pm and Saturdays 8 am to 2 pm.  

Changed traffic conditions 

Contractors and work vehicles will access the school via Gow Street at various stages 
throughout the work. 

Traffic management will be in place where required to support students, staff and the local 
community. Please follow the directions of any temporary signage and traffic controllers 
when in place. 

If you have any questions about this work, please contact the NSW Department of Education 
on the details below. 

The health, safety, and wellbeing of all members of our school and the local community are 
our highest priorities. 

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.  
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